ST JOHN the EVANGELIST PARISH



Dear Parents/Guardians,

Greetings from St John's Church. I write to welcome you and your child to a new academic year at St John's Primary School. I pray that your heart's desire for your family during this year (2023) may come to fruition.

To the families whose children are either in year 4 or 6, I am looking forward to being part of your children's Sacramental life (Sacraments of Reconciliation, Holy Communion and Confirmation).

This year, we are looking forward to having a multicultural celebration on the 15th of October. I hope you would be able to participate by showcasing a cultural display or cooking a national dish. More details will be provided in due course.

I acknowledge and thank all of you who are worshipping with us on Sundays or weekdays. For those who do not worship with us, I wish to extend a warm invitation to you to become part of the worshipping community of St John's Church, located at 20 Coral Street Frankston. The Sunday masses are as follows: Sunday vigil Mass which is celebrated on Saturday evening at 7.00pm; Sunday Morning 8.30am, and 10.00am. The weekday mass time is at 9.00am Tuesday – Saturday.

May I use this opportunity to invite you to participate at the school's opening mass on Friday 3rd March 2023 a

I would like you to know that you can visit or call the parish office at 97893484 for your spiritual needs.

Kind Regards,

Fr Chinua Okeke CSSp

Parish Priest

16.02.23